To Aspire, Endeavour and Thrive Together

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 11 students,

As you will be aware, there is planned strike action on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd
May. A significant number of our staff are members of the NEU and so we have to adapt our
provision on that day, however we are prioritising lessons for students sitting external exams
in the summer.

We will therefore continue with as many lessons as possible on that day. Teachers who are
in school will teach their Year 11 lessons as normal.

Where students have lessons with teachers who are not in school, we will provide
supervised revision rooms for them.

There are a number of external exams on those days in Creative Media, Art, Textiles and
Performing Arts. These exams will still take place. The Performing Arts exam will take place
at 1pm rather than 11.30am.

Students need to attend in full school uniform. As this is the organised provision for Y11s on
these days, attendance is not optional.

If you have any questions, regarding these arrangements please do not hesitate to contact
Mrs. Flaherty on fflaherty@glossopdale.school or Mr. Clark on pclark@glossopdale.school.

Kind regards,

The KS4 Team at Glossopdale School
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Executive Headteacher: Mrs. D, McGlaoin Web: www.glossopdale.school

The information in this letter should be shared with other person(s) with parental responsibility for vour child.



